:: g Serving Chenango County youth since 1983
PLACE

Youth Bicycle Helmet Program

Through the generosity of a private donor, The Place is able to offer new bicycle helmets
for Chenango County youth. These FREE quality helmets will be distributed to students in
the Unadilla Valley School District on Saturday, May 14 from 9-11am at the South New

Berlin Library.

Quantity is limited.

For questions and additional information, please contact The Place at 607-336-92696.
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